
 

 

 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
Inter-Departmental Correspondence 

Board of Supervisors 

 
 

Date: March 31, 2017 
Board Meeting Date:        April 11, 2017 

Special Notice/Hearing: None 
Vote Required: Majority 

 
TO: 
 

Honorable Board of Supervisors 

FROM: 
 

Supervisor Don Horsley 
 

SUBJECT: 
 

Reappointment to the Coastside Design Review Committee 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Recommendation for the reappointment of Beverly Garrity as a Community 
Representative member to the Coastside Design Review Committee, representing 
Montara, for a term ending March 31, 2020.  
 
BACKGROUND: 
The Coastside Design Review Committee exists to review all residential and 
residential/commercial mixed use projects in the Midcoast Local Coastal Program 
Update Project Area. The Committee reviews these projects for compliance with specific 
site planning and architectural standards developed for the area. 
 
Beverly Garrity has served as a Montara Community Representative on the Coastside 
Design Review Committee since June 3, 2014.  Planning Staff has enjoyed working with 
Beverly and really appreciate her kind and clear communication skills with the public and 
applicants.  As Chair of the CDRC for approximately 3 years, the CDRC has benefited 
significantly from her organization skills and enthusiasm in formalizing the bylaws, 
procedure, and training process of the CDRC. 
 
This reappointment contributes to the 2025 Shared Vision statement of a Collaborative 
Community. Our diverse population works well together to build strong communities, 
effective government and a prosperous economy; civic engagement – including voting, 
public service, charitable giving, volunteerism, and participation in public discussions of 
important issues – is uniformly high among the diverse population of San Mateo County. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 
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